
Tony Cox proves to be too tough 
for the rest of the field and lands 

Angler of the Year Honors with 
12658.8 pts.  Congratulations Tony 
for a job well done!!  Tony’s name 
will be enshrined along previous 
years winners on the Angler of the 
Year Plaque. 

 

The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools is a multi-species fishing club. We meet the 1st Monday of each 
month at 7 PM at the Fox Valley Kicker’s Club, 1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego. 

(take Wolf Rd. to Harvey, just East of the New East High School & go North on Harvey) 
Visit us on the Web at: WWW.FISHINFOOLS.ORG 

Officers and Members of the Planning Committee 
Mike Noland, President President@fishinfools.org 630-730-3490 

Tony Cox, Plng Cmt Chairman TLCASAP@owc.net 630-553-0826 
Danny Cossich, Secretary ilcajun@msn.com 815-735-0425 
Jim Barton, Treasurer jim434@sbcglobal.net 630-730-9001 
Ken Davidson, Committeeman Davidson52@comcast.net 815-498-3994 
Gene Walkling, Committeeman deerhunter91748@yahoo.com 815-434-6014 
Mike Griffin, Committeeman Big_griff@yahoo.com 815-434-7588 

Jim Frohlich, Vice-President Riverfisherman54@aol.com 815-830-0895 

Robert May, Committeeman RCMay84@hotmail.com 630-553-9243 
   

Illinois River Results 

  

This year we kept totals for 
Angler of the Year by Spe-
cies.  Here are our members 
that took bragging rights by 
species. 
 
Northern Pike 
Bob May  707.6 pts.  
 
Bass 
Tony Cox   12885.6 pts. 
 
Walleye 
Danny Cossich 327.6 pts. 
 
White Bass 
Danny Cossich  4318.1 pts. 
 
Crappie 
Jim Barton 740 pts. 
 
Gills 
John Cox 848 pts. 
 
Catfish 
Tony Cox 1090 pts. 
 
Other 
John Cox  1534 pts. 
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Catch of the Month 
September 2009 

 
Don Ayres  won Catch of the 
Month honors with a nice 
4.01 lb. Largemouth measur-
ing 19” caught in Wabasha, 
MN (pictured above).  

Keep 
Collecting 

The Illinois River Event didn’t end quite 
the way we would have liked, but we 
can’t control Mother Nature.  Due to the 
recent rains the river was high, fast and 
very murky.  This made it virtually im-
possible to fish.  However, four members 
took their chances and between the four, 
the only fish that was caught was a 14” 
shad landed by Mike Griffin, Jr.   
The picnic after the event was very nice 
and 22 members and families got their 
fill.  A big thanks goes to Julie Griffin for 
organizing it and to everyone that brought 
dishes to pass.   

It’s election time again.  The Officers up 
for election are President and Secretary.  
Nominations are being taken for these 
positions at the November meeting with 
elections being held at the December 
meeting.  If you would like to nominate a 
member for one of these two positions, 
please contact Mike Quill, Amy Andrews 
or Carl Fiorini.  We ask that before you 
nominate someone, be sure that they will 
accept the nomination. 

Nominations of Officers 

Angler of the Year Species 
Anglers of the Year 



NEXT MEETING: Monday, November 2nd at 7:00 PM 

AT:  

The Fox Valley Kickers Club  
1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego (directions inside) 

Check out our web site for additional information 
http://www.fishinfools.org  

The Fishin’ Line c/o 
The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools 
1813 Harvest Lane 
Plainfield, IL  60586 

 

Inside: Misc. club news and scheduled events 

Nominations of  Officers 
 

Remember 
To catch new members, you 
have to “fish” for them.  Pass 
this Newsletter on to a friend 


